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Comments: I am writing to request that a roller coaster not be considered in the Sandia mountains on Indigenous

land. This is disrespectful to the Indigenous people who have stewarded this land for generations, and is

environmentally destructive. I ask that we consider the health and well-being of current and future generations

and Mother Earth when decisions are made. 


